
              Friday 22nd June 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

 
The time has come to confirm the details and plans for our annual summer fayre, 

which as you know will take place on Friday 6th July 2018 from 2.00 – 3.30pm.  

This year our fayre is going to have a ‘Football World Cup theme!  The 6th July will 

be a non-uniform day for the children (£1 fine for each child which will form part 

of the summer fayre profits!).  Pupils and staff will be invited to come into school 

wearing clothing with a football/world cup theme – we hope this provides plenty of 

options for everyone – football kit, flags/national colours, sporting gear in general 

etc!!!! 
 

One of the reasons that our fayre is always such a success is the fantastic support we receive from 

parents.  So once again we are asking for your support.   

 

Staff and children are starting to make preparations for their stalls which include some of the usual 

favourites… hoopla, hook a duck, pick-a-sticks, find the treasure, ‘coconut shy’ plus tin can alley, catapult 

football and refreshments including hot dogs, pizza, ice cream, cakes, tea & coffee and pop. 
 

We will also be having a bottle stall, raffle and tombola.  To collect lots of prizes for these stalls we are 

having a non-uniform day next Friday (29th June).  There is no specific ‘theme’ for this day but as a ‘fine’ 

for coming in non-uniform the children are asked to bring in a prize for the tombola, raffle or bottle 

stall on that day! A letter and raffle tickets will be sent home next week and if you sell your initial allocation 

more are available from the school office!  Thank you! 
 

 

Staffing Update 

We also need to make you aware of some staffing changes which will be in place for next academic year.  

Two teachers will be leaving Eastlea this summer as they are moving on to ‘different ventures’.  
 

 Miss Dougall is moving to North Yorkshire and is therefore unfortunately going to be leaving as our 

Nursery teacher.  Luckily we have not had to appoint a ‘new’ Nursery teacher because Mrs Shimmin 

(SENDCo) will be taking on this role from September – her first love has always been Early Years 

and she will work alongside Mrs Atkinson to maintain the high standards in Nursery/Reception at 

Eastlea. 
 

 Mrs Weatherson, who has been teaching in classes across KS2 for many years at Eastlea, is going 

to be ‘branching’ out away from teaching from the autumn term.  She is setting up her own business 

to support children/adults with work and activities outside of school and we wish her well with this 

exciting new challenge.  

 
We will obviously be saying our farewells to these teachers before the end of term, but I thought you would 

want to be aware now of the changes which will be in place for September. 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Beeston 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 


